
To our legislators: 
 I am appalled that you are considering passage of HB 2001 banning single family zoning. That is a poorly 
thought out bill that will bring nothing but grief to already established neighborhoods in Oregon. Please 
read the article by the editor of the Register-Guard laying out the many problems this will cause in our 
cities. We do have a huge problem with homelessness but this is not the answer.  
Marian Brod 
Voter in Eugene, Oregon  
 


